
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, February 28th.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 

*Attention 2nd and 3rd grade parents! The primary level Science, Technology, En-

gineering and Math, STEM Academy, applications came home this week. STEM will 

be held after school on Wednesdays, beginning in mid March.  The students will 

enjoy hands on learning experiences that increase student achievement by engag-

ing them in innovative instruction. Please consider signing your child up for this 

very special opportunity. You can find more information at www.pcsb.org/STEM 

 

*Second grade families... This is just a reminder that the forms and payment for 

your second grader's field trip to the Largo Cultural Center to see Flat Stanley 

are due no later than March 18th. Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

Parents of 5th graders, your child should have received an order form for the 5th 

grade t-shirt. Each shirt will have the names of all 5th graders printed on it and is 

only $5.00! Please send in your order form with your child's size marked and 

$5.00 by Tuesday March 1st. We would like all 5th graders to wear their shirts on 

March 8th for the 5th grade picture, so we need to get the orders in ASAP. 

Thank you!  

 
 
This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 
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